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Hannah watches Charles’s presentation. 

Looking at Charles was obviously a little nervous. 

Originally, on such an occasion, he could not have been nervous. 

Was it because of Oscar’s speech in front of him that made him feel the 
pressure? 

It must be said that, putting aside all the previous impressions of the two men 
to the public, Charles really has no advantage in front of Oscar, but rather 
some inferiority. 

In fact, that year, after the rise of Oscar, she knew that Charles is not Oscar’s 
ability, after all, the Charles, she secretly also gave him a lot of help. 

And it’s not just her, there are others who are helping Charles, so many 
people support, but Charles still can not put Oscar down, enough to show that 
Charles is simply not Oscar’s opponent. 

“Why do I suddenly feel that Charles is just like that?” Susan commented, 
looking at the TV screen. 

The waiter, who had just been talking to Susan with some vigor, was certainly 
afraid to interrupt at the moment. 

Everyone knows that Charles is Hannah’s fiancé, and the two will soon be 
married, where they dare to say anything wrong about Charles in front of 
Hannah. 

Only Susan can be so reckless. 

What surprised the waiter was that Hannah didn’t react to Susan’s comment 
about Charles. 

It also seems to agree with Susan’s statement. 

Isn’t it rumored that Hannah is in love with Charles? 



How do you think, the rumors are false. 

VIP reception room, is to get the crown, everyone is instead focused on the 
outstanding youth selection. 

The selection was made by five people who participated in the application and 
made a live presentation. 

Oscar’s speech was indeed the best, and he was the first to come out and 
wowed everyone as soon as he did, directly eclipsing all those who followed. 

End of presentation. 

A selection of pitches was made on site, and the selection was made by a 
panel of senior judges on site. 

In a previous life, it was Charles who received this award. 

But in this life, Hannah is still a little nervous looking at the hand card that the 
host is holding in her hand at the moment, she said, “The results of the live 
selection have been released. According to the five outstanding young people 
who participated, through their contributions to society, through their live 
speech performance, the first place in the overall score is ……” 

The whole room was tense. 

The attendant is looking at the screen at the moment, hands together and 
nervous. 

Not just her, she wondered if everything that had happened from the 
beginning, in her previous life, was about to, well, change. 

She stays calm. 

The moderator also deliberately made everyone nervous and did not 
announce the final result for half a day. 

Enough to wait for at least ten seconds. 

Only then did the host read to the hand card, “Charles Sawyer!” 

The whole room, resounded with loud applause. 



The camera also hit Charles’ body at once. 

The flash of tension on Charles’ face was still clear to Hannah. 

Even though the next second, it showed his usual calmness and gentleness. 

He bowed deeply to the panel of judges and the audience. 

Seemingly humble and extremely educated. 

It’s just going to be easy to give a good feeling. 

“Che.” Susan seemed a little disappointed, “There are simply no surprises to 
speak of.” 

“Master Oscar better ……” the waiter murmured in a small voice, obviously 
with regret, but not daring to say too much. 

Fear of offending Hannah . 

Hannah actually had a second, lost. 

She originally thought, originally thought she could change something …… 

She secretly adjusted her mood and got ready to get up and leave. 

But then, the host suddenly spoke again with great excitement, “And, Oscar 
Wells! 

Unexpected and sudden announcement. 

Charles inside the screen , the corners of his mouth smile instantly stiffened. 

It’s really hard to hide, the mood changes. 

But at this moment the camera has hit Oscar’s face. 

He seems to be accepting the result quite openly. 

From the time he was not announced, he was like this, with a light smile, not 
moving. 



At this moment announced that there is his time, he is also this, calm and 
introspective, honor and shame is not surprised. 

“He’s such a good stagehand!” Susan couldn’t help but speak up. 

It was a word of praise, but in her mouth it sounded like a tirade. 

Today’s Oscar, however, does have so many flashes that are hard to ignore 
and hard to accept. 

It’s normal for Susan to have emotions. 

“I told you Master Oscar was better.” The waiter couldn’t help but be excited, 
still afraid of offending Hannah , and hastily added, “Same as Mr. Sawyer.” 

Hannah laughed lightly. 

Oscar, indeed, surprised her. 

She turned to Susan and said, “Let’s go.” 

“Aren’t you going to finish watching them present the awards?” Susan didn’t 
seem to have enough. 

Hannah, who was rarely bothered by Susan, said to the staff, “Please take 
this crown to Cooper Manor.” 

“Yes, Miss Cooper,” the waiter agreed in a heartbeat. 

Hannah walks out of the reception room. 

Susan followed and left, looking back a few more times. 

At this moment, Oscar and Charles are seen on the screen in the same 
image. 

Hannah has a real eye for detail. 

How to look at Oscar are more handsome than Charles, 48,000 miles. 

She rushed after him and got into Hannah’s car. 



Susan kept talking about Oscar as soon as she got in the car, and even 
though Hannah didn’t even answer, she spoke with great excitement. 

“I’m meeting Manuel for lunch.” Hannah spoke suddenly. 

Susan froze instantly. 

She looked straight at Hannah , “What did you just say?” 

“I said I was meeting Manuel for lunch, at Heroic, for your favorite dish.” 
Hannah repeats. 

“Are you crazy?” Susan blew up. 

The hair is standing on end. 

Hannah laughed instead, “What are you so excited about, Manuel is back 
home, as a friend shouldn’t you wash him off?” 

“He’s been back for half a month, and now you’re talking about a dust bath?! 
Besides, since when did you guys become friends.” 

“Growing up together, this is not even considered a friend, how can you call it 
a friend.” 

“You know damn well I hate him.” Susan looked somewhat aggrieved. 

“I think I remember back then, you said you liked him.” Hannah The corner of 
his mouth curled. 

Susan’s face immediately reddened, “that is my youthful ignorance. I was 15 
or 16 years old at that time, I didn’t know what I liked, I was just adolescent 
and ignorant, I thought wrongly. Later, once I met Henry, I knew what it meant 
to really like.” 

“Is that so?” 

“Yes. Henry and I are now more in love than you and Charles. …Henry and I 
are not like you and Charles, we are going to grow old together!” Susan was 
very firm. 

 


